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Daniel Shortridge <incomestream@charter.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:49 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
leverage change

Dear Secretary,
l am definitely opposed to the proposed new 10 to 1 leverage mandate. As a
"free" citizen of this country, why does it seem
All our rights are continually attacked. Please understand that freedom is what
made America great and let’s keep it that way.

Sincerely,
Daniel Shortridge


